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Continuing the Learning! 
Way to go, Apsley students!  We know you are working 
hard during this period of online learning.  We  learning 
and wonderful spirit at Apsley CPS. 

♥ Ms. Kostuch 
 
PEDAL FOR HOPE  
Our school has an ongoing 
relationship with Pedal For Hope and 
a commitment to support Cancer 
Research.  Our School Goal is to raise 
$1,000 between Monday, April 26th and Friday, May 7th.   
If you wish to make a donation to support children living 
with cancer, you can visit our campaign website: 
https://support.cancer.ca/site/TR/?pg=team&team_id=47
9019&fr_id=27813 
 
Ms. KOSTUCH’s Pedal 4 Hope Challenge… 
Ms. K is challenging each class to raise money by being 
active.  For every one kilometre of non-motorized exercise, 
Ms. Kostuch will donate $1 to Pedal for Hope, up to a 
maximum of $300.  Non-motorized exercise means 
walking, hiking, biking, skateboarding, scootering etc. 
If each class travels 50km, that raises $50 per class! 

 
6 classes X $50 = $300 

 
Teachers will be sharing more information about the 
challenge in class.  The entire presentation is also posted in 
Edsby and on our School Website.  Remember to stay safe, 
wear proper equipment, follow the rules of the road or 
trail and make sure you don’t go out alone.  Please email 
any questions to apsleycentralps@kprdsb.ca 
  
 

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR ENDS Apr. 30 
The Virtual Book Fair is on from now to April 30th.  All 
purchases are done online and items will be delivered 
directly to your home.  There is free standard shipping 
on orders over $40.00.  On Wednesday, April 28th all 
orders placed between 6-8pm will receive free 
shipping.  The Virtual Book Fair website is: 
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5158175 
 
APSLEY CENTRAL PS CLOTHING SHOP 
School Council has launched the 
online Apsley Central PS Clothing 
Shop.  You can order a variety of 
School Apparel online anytime 
from now until June, 2021.  
Customize your order by choosing 
your preferred items, sizes, colours 
and logo!   Orders are delivered right to your door.   
The website is: 

https://apsleycentralpublicschool.entripyshops.com/ 
 

BUSING REQUESTS 
STSCO’s online Daycare/Babysitter and Out of 
Boundary request is now open for the 2021-2022 
school year.  Visit the Parent Login on the stsco.ca 
website.  You will need the child’s Ontario Education 
Number (OEN) and their birthdate to login to stsco.ca 
to submit your request.  The deadline for requests to 
be considered for the first day of September is May 30. 

 
Apsley Central PS web page: 
https://apsley.kprdsb.ca/ 
 
  
Follow us on Twitter @ApsleyPS   
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